
 

 

    Pathways Committee 
    June 19, 2013 
    Meeting Minutes 
    Wolfeboro Town Hall 
 
In attendance: Jim Eisenhower, George Vanderheiden, Vaune Dugan,, Peter Cole, 
Barbara Laverick, Jim Nupp, Art Slocum, Kathy Barnard. 
 
Jim Eisenhower called the meeting to order at 5:02PM. 
 
According to the Treasurer’s report Pathways of Wolfeboro has $42,253.15 in the 
WEDCO account.  New brochures have been printed describing the Sewall Woods and 
Abenaki Trails. 
 
It was reported that the Sewall Woods trails are in good condition.  There are some ruts in 
the Abenaki trails and the weeds need to be trimmed back. 
 
There was a discussion about the path at Front Bay leading to 109A from the existing 
trail.  That path needs to be finished so pedestrians can use it.  Kathy Barnard will contact 
Dan Coons about scheduling the rest of the work. 
 
It was reported that the Map project is in the final stages. We will need funds to print the 
map and will need to charge for the map. 
 
Jim reported on the joint venture with Pathways and the Economic Development 
Committee to provide safe passage for bicycles through the downtown area.  This will 
require outreach to the stakeholders in order to obtain support for a plan.  A community 
wide meeting will be needed.  George and Jim will meet with Rob to discuss plans for 
this project. 
 
There was discussion about a suitable location for the bench constructed by Fred 
Tedeschi.  It was determined that the intersection of the Schuss Trail and Tuttle trail 
should be considered.  Jim will have discussions with Steve Flagg and Lakes Region 
Conservation Trust  prior to the final placement of the bench.. 
 
Barbara Laverick reported that the Energy Fair will take place on 11/2/2013. 
 
The next Pathways Committee meeting is scheduled for July 11, 2013, 5:00PM, at the 
Town Hall meeting room. 
 
Meeting adjourned 5:55PM. 
 
Submitted by Kathy Barnard, June 20, 2013  


